
 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF DEVELOPER FEE REPORT   

 

STOCKTON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Stockton Unified School District (“District”) is 

making available for public review its proposed Annual and Five-Year Developer Fee Report 

(“Fee Report”) pursuant to Government Code section 66006(b)(2) for the fiscal year ending 

June 30, 2021.  The Fee Report is available for public review at the District office. 

The Board of Education will review the Fee Report at its next regularly scheduled 

public meeting on Thursday, December 14, 2021.  The public meeting for this purpose 

will begin at 5:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as practicable. The Board will attend in-person 

and the public will attend the meeting telephonically via Zoom Webinar (or other electronic 

means). The phone number and meeting access code can be accessed through the District 

website and will also be available on the Board agenda posted at least 72 hours prior to the 

meeting. 

Any questions and/or comments should be directed to the Chief Business 

Official, Mr. Marcus Battle at MBattle@stocktonusd.net. 

 

Available as of Monday, November 29, 2021.  
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